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margie hacker <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 8:19 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
margie hacker 
grammy221@yahoo.com 
35 salem end lane FRAMINGHAM, MA 01702 Constituent 
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danielle camara <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 5:03 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program; 

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
danielle camara 
daniellecamara4@gmail.com 
73 cottage st HUDSON, MA 01749 Constituent 

  



3 
 

lisa burgess <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 4:11 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program; 

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
lisa burgess 
laburgess27@gmail.com 
7 blossom st HUDSON, MA 01749 Constituent 

  



4 
 

robert jones <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 4:10 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program; 

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! copy 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
robert jones 
charleyphogg@gmail.com 
33 warren st UPTON, MA 01568 Constituent 
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connie palomba <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 2:48 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
connie palomba 
chickie2735@aol.com 
1112 madison place SOUTHBOROUGH, MA 01772 Constituent 
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arlene packard <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 

Sat 5/29/2021 12:34 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
arlene packard 
arlene.packard@gmail.com 
24 francis avenue SHREWSBURY, MA 01545 Constituent 
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Shahidul <shahidul.mannan@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:29 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Shahidul 
shahidul.mannan@gmail.com 
Hopkinton 
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Bertine <bdupuy@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:29 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Bertine 
bdupuy@bwh.harvard.edu 
Hopkinton 
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Emily <emilysteinmann@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:24 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Emily 
emilysteinmann@gmail.com 
Bolton 
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Scott <scotty_b1971@yahoo.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:22 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Scott 
scotty_b1971@yahoo.com 
Southborough 
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Cynthia <cmlabins@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:21 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Cynthia 
cmlabins@bwh.harvard.edu 
Holliston 
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Lisa <lisadiane1969@yahoo.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:21 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Lisa 
lisadiane1969@yahoo.com 
Upton 
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David <dnoliver@mgh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:20 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
David 
dnoliver@mgh.harvard.edu 
Boston 
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Kimberly <kbowens@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:18 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Kimberly 
kbowens@partners.org 
  

mailto:kbowens@partners.org
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Jennifer <jlisciotti@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:12 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Jennifer 
jlisciotti@partners.org 
Shrewsbury 
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Ashley <agerlach@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:11 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Ashley 
agerlach@partners.org 
Holliston 
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Jessic <jnodotei@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:11 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Jessic 
jnodotei@gmail.com 
hopkinton 
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Adriana <acecchini@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:07 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Adriana 
acecchini@partners.org 
Hopkinton 
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Cathy <cmina@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:06 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Cathy 
cmina@partners.org 
Marlborough 
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Anna <ahall12@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:06 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Anna 
ahall12@partners.org 
Boston 
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Mary <mfay1@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:04 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Mary 
mfay1@partners.org 
Marlborough 
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Virginia <ginny.caruso@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 6:03 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Virginia 
ginny.caruso@gmail.com 
Milford 
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Jason <jthresher@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:59 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Jason 
jthresher@partners.org 
bolton 
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Celine <cjchabot@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:58 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Celine 
cjchabot@partners.org 
Hopkinton 
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Nomvelo <nomvelo@verizon.net> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:56 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Nomvelo 
nomvelo@verizon.net 
Hopkinton 
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Dan <dward6@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:55 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Dan 
dward6@partners.org 
Southborough 
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Rebecca <rebeccarobak@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:54 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Rebecca 
rebeccarobak@gmail.com 
Hopkinton 
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Ryan <nursersanders@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:54 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Ryan 
nursersanders@gmail.com 
Marlborough 
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Ada <adabano18@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:54 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Ada 
adabano18@gmail.com 
North Grafton 
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Karen <kmd120@yahoo.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:53 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Karen 
kmd120@yahoo.com 
Hopkinton 
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Talia <tgoldsmith1@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:53 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Talia 
tgoldsmith1@partners.org 
Ashland 
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Barbara <bstabile@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:52 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Barbara 
bstabile@bwh.harvard.edu 
Boston 
  



33 
 

Melissa <mbaldino@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:52 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Melissa 
mbaldino@partners.org 
Shrewsbury 
  



34 
 

Jared <jwydysh@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:51 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Jared 
jwydysh@bwh.harvard.edu 
Framingham 
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Audra <amumford@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:49 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Audra 
amumford@partners.org 
Newton 
  



36 
 

Marisa <marisashea61@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:49 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Marisa 
marisashea61@gmail.com 
Milford 
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Nageh <nagehs333@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:48 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Nageh 
nagehs333@gmail.com 
Boston 
  



38 
 

Shannon <smg1041@wildcats.unh.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:47 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Shannon 
smg1041@wildcats.unh.edu 
Grafton 
  



39 
 

Ross <rbenavides@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:44 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Ross 
rbenavides@partners.org 
Shrewsbury 
  



40 
 

Cynthia <clrichard@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:43 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Cynthia 
clrichard@bwh.harvard.edu 
Upton 
  



41 
 

Manjiri <msadhale@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:41 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Manjiri 
msadhale@partners.org 
Westborough 
  



42 
 

Elizabeth <lbolger@mclean.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:42 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Woburn and the surrounding communities 
to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to meet the needs of 
our patients. 
 
Elizabeth 
lbolger@mclean.harvard.edu 
Belmont 
  



43 
 

Samson <sam.schoerning@mgh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:41 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Samson 
sam.schoerning@mgh.harvard.edu 
Grafton 
  



44 
 

Nicole <nwagner@mgh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:39 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Nicole 
nwagner@mgh.harvard.edu 
Upton 
  



45 
 

Deepak <dbhere@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:38 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Deepak 
dbhere@bwh.harvard.edu 
Shrewsbury 
  



46 
 

Eryn <erynemooney@yahoo.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:38 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Eryn 
erynemooney@yahoo.com 
Upton 
  



47 
 

Lindsey <lindsey.m.antonio@gmail.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:36 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Lindsey 
lindsey.m.antonio@gmail.com 
Grafton 
  



48 
 

Jennifer <jbeloff@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:34 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Jennifer 
jbeloff@bwh.harvard.edu 
Marlborough 
  



49 
 

Shona <swhite25@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:31 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Shona 
swhite25@partners.org 
Upton 
  



50 
 

Deborah <debbydozz@aim.com> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:31 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Deborah 
debbydozz@aim.com 
Newton 
  



51 
 

Namrata <npatil@bwh.harvard.edu> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:30 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Namrata 
npatil@bwh.harvard.edu 
Shrewsbury 
  



52 
 

Kristina <kllow@partners.org> 

Tue 5/25/2021 5:30 AM 

To: 

DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident and Mass General Brigham employee, I believe our relationship with our patients is at 
the heart of the healthcare experience – for patients, their communities, care team members, and 
employees. 
 
Understanding our patients’ personal stories and building a lifelong relationship is crucial to making 
healthcare less complicated, less fragmented, and less costly. 
 
Our response to COVID-19 is an example of how a coordinated approach can result in better access.  I 
support this project, and I am looking forward to working with Westborough and the surrounding 
communities to ensure that Mass General Brigham that uses our people, research, and technology to 
meet the needs of our patients. 
 
Kristina 
kllow@partners.org 
Upton 
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